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CUSD Announces Expansion Of Transitional Kindergarten Classes Next School Year

Coronado Unified School District is excited to announce the expansion of Transitional
Kindergarten (TK) beginning in the 2022-23 school year. TK is the first year of a two-year
kindergarten experience. Four-year-olds who turn five between September 2 and February 2
are eligible to enroll in TK this coming school year.

Half-day (3 hour) TK classes, with a 12:1 student teacher ratio, will be offered at both Village
and Silver Strand Elementary Schools. Currently the classes are scheduled for the morning but
depending on enrollment could also be offered in the afternoon.

Based on research indicating that an early and strong foundation for learning matters in long
term student success, California recently passed legislation expanding funding for early
childhood education. TK is still optional but provides an additional option for parents and serves
as a stepping stone between preschool and kindergarten.

Parents and guardians interested in learning more about the program should complete a
pre-registration survey, by March 4, 2022 to receive additional information/updates about

student enrollment for the 2022-2023 school year. Link to Survey: https://bit.ly/3gKHEAU
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